
To whom it may concern, 
Please accept this correspondence as notice to reject and vote no on House Bill 4145. 
As written H.B.4145 provides a deceptively broad  interpretation of persons who may be defined as 
"family members" that may bring accusations in order to deny Federally protected Constitutional Rights 
to a citizen of this State and Country. 
 
 
--  
David Garner 
 


